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Hello everybody, 

Welcome to the school production special edition newsletter.  Last week saw the culmination of months of 

hard work, dedication and enthusiasm when we opened the school on two consecutive evenings for our 

interpretation of ‘Westside Story.’ A huge thank you to Ms Halden, the team here at school, to all of our 

fantastic students and to an army of people who helped us to produce what was an outstanding end of year 

production. I hope you all enjoy the photos in this newsletter. 

In other news, once again it has been a busy week; there has been no rest for our year 10 students who 

embarked upon their work experience this week. Placements have included AIG, Wolf Creek, Encompass, 

Interserve and Two Boats School EYFS. So far our students are thoroughly enjoying the experience and 

are gaining innumerable personal and social skills as well as employability skills. Thank you to all 

employers for their support. 

On Wednesday, primary students took part in transition day activities. They visited their class and new 

teacher for September in preparation for the new academic year. Year 6 students spent the morning in 

secondary and were given transition books to support them along the way. 

On Thursday, year 3 and 4 celebrated the end of term with a trip to the Turtle Ponds. They thoroughly 

enjoyed the outing and were pleased to be able to wind down after such a busy term.  

The school has been open each evening this week for parents consultation. We understand that fewer 

parents and carers attended in light of a detailed report having been written, however we wish to still give 

you the opportunity to meet with us should you require. 

As you know, we say goodbye to Janet Birch this year. We would like to thank her for her dedication and 

effort at Two Boats School over the last few years. I am sure that you will join us in wishing her all the best. 

We will be welcoming a new Science and Geography teacher, Tania Maggot to school for the new 

academic year. Tania has previously worked at Two Boat School and has since gained extensive 

experience in UK schools as a Head of Science, she is delighted to now be returning to Ascension.  

Have a good weekend. 

Farah Quinn 
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